

UNIVERSITY OF EDUCATION, WINNEBA



DOCUMENTER

Est. 1992

Sept. to Dec. 2017

CONTENTS

Appointment of Academic Counsellors	3
Appointment of Coordinators	
Appointment of Dean	7
Appointment of Departmental Examination Officers	7
Appointment of Director/Acting Director	
Appointment of External Examiners	
Appointment of Heads of Department/Unit/Centre	3
Appointment of Part-Time Counsellors 9	
Assumption of Duty	
Change of Name	
Confirmation of Appointment 10	
Extension of Study Leave with Pay 11	
Extra Teaching Appointment11	
Consideration of an appeal and letter of apology	3
Offer of Appointment 13	
Renewal of Contract Appointment 15	5
Offer of Part-Time Appointment 18	3
Update of Records	3
Notification of Retirement 18	
Offer of Casual Appointment 19)
Offer of Part-time Appointment21	
Offer of Part-Time Appointment 2 23	
Offer of Post-Retirement Contract Appointment28	
Offer of Sabbatical Appointment 28	
Promotion 28	3
Re-instatement)
Regularisation of Appointment	
Renewal of Casual Appointment32)
Renewal of Contract Appointment	
Renewal of Part-Time Contract Appointment	
Renewal of Post-Retirement Contract Appointment	

Resignation	.42
Review of Status	.43
Study Leave with Pay	.43
Transfers	.45
Update of Records	.46
Vacation of Post	.48
Withdrawal of allowances as head of department	.48

APPOINTMENT OF ACADEMIC COUNSELLORS

Daniel Buku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Psychology and Education, M.Phil 2 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 2, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. (Mrs.) Edinam Kakra Avoke has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 300 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. Emmanuel Rexford Kodwo Amissah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education - level 200 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. John Benjamin Kofi Aidoo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 20 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. John Benjamin Kofi Aidoo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 200 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Cyril Kpodo has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, level 400 B. A. Art Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Ernest Okai-Anti has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, level 400 B. A. Art Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Isaac Aboagye has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 300 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Isaac Opoku-Mensah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education - level 200 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Kwamivi Zewuze Adzraku has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Theatre Arts, B. A. Art Education level 200 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Mark Millas Coffie has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Music Education, B. A. Music Education & Diploma of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from November 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Osuanyi Quaicoo Essel has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 200 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Philomena Obu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education - level 400 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Samuel Richard Ziggah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Psychology and Education, Post-Diploma 1A of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 2, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Theophilus Kwesi Mensah has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 300 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Ms. Selasi Awusi Sosu has been appointed as Academic Counsellor in the Department of Art Education, B. A. Art Education, level 100 of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

APPOINTMENT OF COORDINATORS

Dr. Eva Ebeli of Department of Music Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Graduate Programmes (M.Phil and Ph.D Arts

and Culture), University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from November 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. Yaw Nyadu Offie of Department of Special Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Special Education (Hearing Impaired Unit), University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Dr. (Mrs.) Esther Nana A. Wiafe Akenten of Department of Interdisciplinary Studies, College of Languages Education, University of Education, Winneba has been appointed as Coordinator for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Alhassan Salifu Bawah of School of Business has been appointed as Coordinator at the General Courses, School of Business, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from November 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Bijou Agbemaka of Department of Mathematics Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the ICT Unit of Mathematics Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from November 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Ebenezer Ghampson of Department of English Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Distance and e-Learning (English Education Programmes), University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. John Bosco K. Fiave of College of Agriculture Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the ICT Unit of CAGRIC, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. John Francis Annan of Department of Music Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Department of Music Education, Graduate Programmes, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from November 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. John K. Fiave of College of Agriculture Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the ICT Unit, CAGRIC, University of

Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Jones Apawu of Department of Mathematics Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Externally Funded Project Office (Educational Technology Initiative), University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Kwame Owusu Boakye of Department of Human Resource Management has been appointed as Coordinator at the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL), Human Resource Management Courses, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Lawrence Quarshie of Department of Political Science Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Mohammed Ali of Department of Mathematics Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Department of Mathematics Education, ICT Unit, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Richard Abankwa Agyepong of Centre for African Studies has been appointed as Coordinator at the African and Liberal Studies, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 2, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Samuel Gameli Gadzo of Department of Banking and Finance has been appointed as Coordinator at the Accounting Programmes, Institute for Distance and e-Learning, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 2, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Walter Banuenumah of Department of Automotive and Electrical Technology Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Technical Vocational Education and Training (TVET), Distance programmes, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. William Asiedu of Department of Information Technology (COLTEK) has been appointed as Coordinator at the ICT Laboratory, COLTEK, University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mrs. Stella-Pat Kofie-Yariga of Department of Special Education has been appointed as Coordinator at the Department of Special Education (Visually Impaired Unit), University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

APPOINTMENT OF DEAN

Dr. (Mrs.) Ellen Louisa Olu Fagbemi has been appointed as Acting Dean of the Faculty of Vocational Education, College of Technology Education for five months with effect from October 2, 2017 to February 28, 2018.

APPOINTMENT OF DEPARTMENTAL EXAMINATION OFFICERS

The under-listed Staff have been appointed Examination Officers in the Department indicated against their names for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Name	Department
Mr. Aaron Kumah	Department of Management Studies
Mr. Evans Asante	Department of Theatre Arts
Mr. Kwasi Brempong Owusu- Akyaw	Department of Construction and Wood Technology

APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR/ACTING DIRECTOR

Arc. Kwame Danso has been offered appointment as Acting Director, Works and Physical Development of the University of Education Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year with effect from October 5, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

APPOINTMENT OF EXTERNAL EXAMINERS

Dr. Emmanuel Ekow Asmah has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Economics Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Dr. Gordon Abekah-Nkrumah has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Health Administration and Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Prof. Joseph Awetori Yaro has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Geography Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Prof. Kwabena Barima Antwi has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Geography Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Prof. Lawrence Kojo Owusu-Ansah has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Languages Education (COLTEK) in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Prof. Prosper Deku has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of Basic Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

Prof. R. H. K. Darkwah has been offered appointment as External Examiner for Department of History Education in the University of Education, Winneba for two (2) academic years.

APPOINTMENT OF HEADS OF DEPARTMENT/UNIT/CENTRE

Dr. Peace C. Isreal has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. Samuel Kwodjo Okai has been appointed as Acting Head, Security Services Directorate of the University of Education, Winneba from October 4, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mr. William Kwasi Boachie has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Accounting Studies of the University of Education, Winneba from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Mrs. Veronica Adu-Brobbey has been appointed as Acting Head, Department of Management Studies of the University of Education, Winneba from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

APPOINTMENT OF PART-TIME COUNSELLORS

The following Senior Members have been appointed as Part-Time Counsellors in the Department indicated against their names for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Name	Department	
Mrs. Christina Ammah	Department of Psychology and Education	
Mrs. Patricia Amos	Department of Psychology and Education	
Mrs. Theresa Antwi	Department of Basic Education	

ASSUMPTION OF DUTY

The underlisted Staff assumed duty in the University on dates indicated against their names

Name	Department	Date
Col. Anthony K. Asare (RTD)	Security Directorate	12/10/2017
Dr. Blessing F. Adeoye	Department of Psychology and Education	01/08/2017
Dr. Daniel K. Buku	Department of Psychology and Education	02/10/2017
Dr. Gershon Y. Dake	Department of Home Economics Education	02/10/2017
Dr. Kingsley Ampomah	Department of Music Education	02/10/2017
Dr. Wilson Kwame Yayoh	Department of History Education	22/09/2017
Mr. Emmanuel Botwe	College of Languages Education	16/11/2017
Mrs. Ophelia Quartey	Department of Economics Education	02/10/2017
Prof. Kolawole Raheem	Centre for School and Community Science and Technology Studies (SACOST)	01/08/2017
Prof. Samuel Olufemi Adebule	Department of Psychology and Education	15/11/2017

Name	Department	Date
Rev. Eldad Bonney	Department of Psychology and Education	16/11/2017
Rev. Michael Ohene- Okantah	Department of Music Education	02/10/2017

CHANGE OF NAME

Former Name/Department	Present Name
Dr. Frimpong Kwaku Duku (Department of Art Education)	Dr. Frimpong Kaakyire Duku
Ms. Claudia Aryeetey (Department of Chemistry Education)	Mrs. Claudia Quayson
Ms. Winnefred Ghansah (Osagyefo Library)	Mrs. Winnefred Sam-Brew
Mrs. Jemimah Wallace (Department of Theatre Arts)	Ms. Jemimah Yarboi Akyeampong
Ms. Aba Okailey (Estate Section)	Ms. Martha Okante

CONFIRMATION OF APPOINTMENT

The appointments of the under listed persons have been confirmed with effect from the date indicated against their names

Name	Date
Senior Members	
Mr. Gervase B. Dorzie (Lecturer)	09/10/2017
Mr. Sherry Kwabla Amedorme (Lecturer)	01/02/2016
Senior Staff	
Ms. Emelia Ackorah (Administrative Assistant)	17/10/2017
Junior Staff	
Mr. David Wasah (Steward)	27/06/2017
Mr. Ebenezer Apah Arthur (Departmental Assistant)	17/10/2017
Ms. Ruth Aya Bondzie (Cleaner)	19/09/2017

EXTENSION OF STUDY LEAVE WITH PAY

Mr. Isaac Tete-Mensah of ITECPD has had his study leave with pay extended to eight (8) months with effect from July 1, 2017 to February 28, 2018.

EXTRA TEACHING APPOINTMENT

The following persons have been offered extra teaching appointment in the Department indicated against their names for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Name	Department	Designation
Assoc. Prof. Francis Owusu-Mensah	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Associate Professor
Assoc. Prof. Frederick K. Sarfo	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Associate Professor
Dr. Charles Owu- Ewie	Communication and Media Studies	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Dandy George Dampson	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Ephraim Kwaa- Aidoo	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Lecturer
Dr. Hinneh Kusi	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Kofi Asiamah Yeboah	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Kwaku Ofori	Communication and Media Studies	Senior Lecturer

Name	Department	Designation
Dr. Kwame Odei- Tettey	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Lecturer
Dr. Philip Oti-Agyen	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Lecturer
Dr. Samuel Asare Amoah	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Stephen Antwi- Danso	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Dr. Stephen Baffour Adjei	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Lecturer
Mr. Ato Kwamina Arhin	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Lecturer
Mr. Benjamin Adu Obeng	Department ICT Education	Assistant Lecturer
Mr. Eric Ofosu- Dwamena	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Mr. Frank Owusu Sekyere	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Lecturer
Mr. Isaac Brako	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Mr. Kotor Asare	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Assistant Lecturer
Mr. Mohammed Ali	Department of Mathematics Education	Lecturer
Mr. Philip Boateng	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Assistant Lecturer

Name	Department	Designation
Mr. Richard Bampo- Addo	Department of Early Childhood Education	Lecturer
Mr. Samuel Kofi Assoah	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies	Lecturer
Mr. Samuel Oppong Frimpong	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Ms. Judith Bampo	Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD)	Senior Lecturer
Prof. Augustine Y. Quashigah	Communication and Media Studies	Associate Professor

CONSIDERATION OF AN APPEAL AND LETTER OF APOLOGY

Mr. Reginald Asangba Taluah's letter of appeal and apology has been considered and has been reinstated by the Appointments and Promotions Board.

OFFER OF APPOINTMENT

Mr. Noah Bukari has been offered appointment as Honorary Coach at the Office of the Amalgamated Sports Clubs, University of Education, Winneba with effect from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2018.

Ms. Juliana Daniels has been offered appointment as Editor at the Publication Board, University of Education, Winneba with effect from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2019.

Mrs. Christie Okae-Anti has been offered appointment as Acting Registrar in the University of Education, Winneba with effect from October 3, 2017 pending the completion of processes for the appointment of substantive Registrar.

Surv. Paul Osei-Barima Esq. has been offered appointment as Registrar in the University of Education, Winneba with effect from November 1, 2017.

Dr. Apegnoyou Afanvi has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of French Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Ebenezer Bonyah has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Information Technology Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Enoch Andrews Duodu has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Mechanical Technology Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Ezekiel Attuquaye Clottey has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Political Science Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Gaston Edem Awashie has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Information Technology Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Isaac Boateng has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Issahaku Fuseini has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Geography Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Joseph Baafi Antwi has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Accounting Studies Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Kojo Oppong Yeboah Gyabaah has been offered appointment as Lecturer in the Department of Geography Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Emmanuel Korsah has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Accounting Studies Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Ficus Gyasi has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Jonathan Esuman has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Languages Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba. Mr. Kofi Adwabour has been offered appointment as Legal Officer in the Legal Services Office (Winneba Campus) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Nicholas Kwame Essah has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Economics Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Prince Gyimah has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Accounting Studies Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Robert Twene has been offered appointment as Legal Officer in the Legal Services Office (Winneba Campus) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Sananika Libarbore has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of French Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Porscha Osei-Afriyie has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Accounting Studies Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Shirley Dankwa has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Centre for African Studies, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Sylvie Essenam Akouvi Adjeoda has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of French Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Vida Gyimah has been offered appointment as Assistant Lecturer in the Department of Hospitality and Tourism Education of the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

RENEWAL OF CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Jimmy Adobire-Naba Abazele has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Navrongo Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba. Mr. Kwame Yram Gadator has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Sogakope Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Aaron Attua Gyau has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Accra High Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Bismark Edward Akakpo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Sefwi Wiawson Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Bismark Edward Akakpo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Yendi S. H. S. Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Charles Boachie has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Kumasi Girls Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Charles Ossom Bah has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Krobo Girls SHS Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Douglas Haruna Yakubu has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of NOBISCO Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Gordon Osei Marfo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Sunyani Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Isaac Kofi O. Okalapuinye has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Koforidua Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Jacob Obuabo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Tema Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Joseph Parker has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of EnchStudy Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Kwamena Amofo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Ejisuman Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Laud Yinaya Somarid has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Obuasi Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Lucas Dzramado has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Denu Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Moses Buadi has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Bechem Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Patrick Yeboah Agyekum has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Nkawkaw Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Paul Kojo Tenkorang has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Cape Coast Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Peter Asante has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Sefwi Wiawson Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Prince Antwi Boasiako has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Techiman Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Prince Charles Goin has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Asanteman Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Timothy Agure Awinimi has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Pusiga Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Timothy Oyewo has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Takoradi Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Wisdom Kwame Adeti has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Sefwi Wiawson Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Wisdom Kwame Adeti has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Asamankese SHS Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mrs. Doris Boakye-Ansah has had her appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Mampong Asante Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Mrs. Efua Sam Bonku has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Axim Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Veronica Kluyibor has had his appointment renewed as Acting Coordinator of Dambai Study Centre of the Institute for Distance and e-Learning (IDeL) of the University of Education, Winneba.

OFFER OF PART-TIME APPOINTMENT

Mr. Benjamin Baiden has been offered appointment as Senior ICT Lab Technician on part-time basis at the Department of Information and Communication Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Ebenezer Ampem Barnes has been offered appointment as Senior ICT Lab Technician on part-time basis at the Department of Information and Communication Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba.

UPDATE OF RECORDS

Mr. Eric Sekyere Appiah a Senior Designer at the Department of Publishing and Web Development has registered Ms. Patience Ocran as her spouse.

NOTIFICATION OF RETIREMENT

The underlisted Staff are due for retirement from the service of the University of Education, Winneba on September 30, 2018.

Name	Department
Mr. Joseph Kofi Amankwah	Security Section
Mr. Agya Adu	Estate, Grounds, Works and Maintenance

Name	Department
Mr. Benjamin Hayford	Maintenance Section
Mr. Charles Denis Amissah	Security Section
Mr. Ebenezer Asante	University Farms
Mr. Isaac Ewusie	Ghartey Hall
Mr. Isaac Opoku-Mensah	Department of Art Education
Mr. Jacob Hanson	Works and Maintenance Section
Mr. James Musa Seidu	Department of Agricultural Engineering & Mech. Education
Mr. Joseph Asomani	Department of Construction and Wood Technology
Mr. Kojo Asare	Transport Section
Mr. Kwamivi Sewuze Adzraku	Department of Art Education
Mr. Peter Amo-Baah	Security Directorate
Mr. Roger Senyo Byll-Cataria	Library Section
Mr. Skido S. Seidu Achulo	Department of ICT Education
Mr. Stanislaus N. Nsoh	Department of Automotive and Electrical Technology
Mr. Thomas Kuubeituo Baaune	Department of Construction and Wood Technology
Mr. Victor Francis Darbah	Department of Chemistry Education
Ms. Christina J. Mensah	Gender Mainstreaming Directorate
Ms. Comfort Quarm	Kwegyir Aggrey Hall
Ms. Georgina Serwah	Department of Agric. Mech. and Engineering
Ms. Gloria Inkoom	Grounds and Gardens
Ms. Rose Archer	Planning Unit
Prof. George Kankam	Faculty of Educational Studies

OFFER OF CASUAL APPOINTMENT

Mr. Abaebe Azbdah has been offered casual appointment as Gardener in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Akwasi Gyamfi has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Awine Aperma has been offered casual appointment as Gardener in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Ebenezer Frimpong Manso has been offered casual appointment as Assistant Overseer III in the Records Management Office, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Emmanuel E. Nyarko has been offered casual appointment as Assistant Overseer III in the Records Management Office, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Francis Quaye has been offered casual appointment as Assistant Overseer III in the Records Management Office, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Gideon Gyan has been offered casual appointment as Gardener in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. John Acheampong has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the Amaniampong Hall, College of Agriculture Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Kwame Mensah has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the Amaniampong Hall, College of Agriculture Education, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Louis Quainoo has been offered casual appointment as Assistant Overseer III in the Records Management Office, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Maxwell Obeng has been offered casual appointment as Gardener in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Moro Mbabila has been offered casual appointment as Gardener in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Patrick Tati has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Robert Dongdeme has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Seth Kojo Kyere has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Siepaa Ambores has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Yaw King has been offered casual appointment as Labourer in the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, University of Education, Winneba.

Ms. Dorothy Adompaka Adongo has been offered casual appointment as Assistant Overseer III in the Records Management Office, University of Education, Winneba.

OFFER OF PART-TIME APPOINTMENT

The underlisted Senior Members have been offered teaching appointment on part-time basis in the Department indicated against their names for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Name	Department
Dr. (Mrs.) Felicia Esinam Pufaa (Lecturer Level)	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies
Dr. Alhaji Bayo Yusuf Adenuga (Lecturer Level)	Department of Environmental Health & Sanitation Educ.
Dr. Anthony Osei-Twumasi (Senior Lecturer Level)	Department of Environmental Health and Sanitation
Dr. Evershed Amuzu (Senior Lecturer Level)	Department of Applied Linguistics
Dr. P. K. Agbedor (Senior Lecturer Level)	Department of Communication and Media Studies

Name	Department
Mr Godfrey Aggrey Ofori (Assistant Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Alhassan Yahaya (Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Anthony Joseph Fanning (Instructor Level)	Department of Music Education
Mr. Christian Barnes (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Department of Home Economics Education
Mr. Doe-Donne Prosper Lumorh (Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Edmund K. Boateng (Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Foster Nkassah (Tutor Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. George Asare (Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Henry Adusei (Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Isaac Bamfo Oppong (Assistant Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Kofi Boye Ateng (Lecturer Level)	Department of Management Studies Education
Mr. Larnor Galaxy Tetteh (Tutor Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Richard B. Logogye (Senior Lecturer Level)	Department of Gur-Gonja Education
Mr. Richard Quist (Lecturer Level)	IDeL Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Rufai Sabtiwu (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Department of Mathematics Education
Mr. Samuel Gyekyi (Assistant Lecturer Level)	IDeL, Koforidua Study Centre
Mr. Tim Acquah Hayford (Associate Professor Level)	Department of Communication and Media Studies
Mr. Yaw Boadu Ayeboafo (Associate Professor Level)	Department of Communication and Media Studies

Name	Department
Ms. Elizabeth Adu (Assistant Lecturer Level)	Department of Mathematics Education
Prof. Eric Ayisi Akrofi (Professor Level)	Department of Music Education

OFFER OF PART-TIME APPOINTMENT 2

Assoc. Prof. Joseph Akwasi Manu-Aduening has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Associate Professor Level) in the Department of Crop and Soil Sciences Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. A. M. Y. De-Souza has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Appiah Kubi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Daniel Yelkpieri has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Processional Development (ITECPD) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Faustina Kwakye has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. George Prince Atta has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. George Prince Attah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Kofi Ayebi-Arthur has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of ICT Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. M. Adjrankou-Glokpo has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Ninette Afi Pongo has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Fashion Design and Textiles Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Paul K. Agbedor has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of Applied Linguistics of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Richmond Sadick Ngula has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Usman K. Abonyi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Psychology and Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Dr. Walter Mawuli Kpikpi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of Biology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Leonard Acquah has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of English Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. A. K. M. Tenteh has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year. Mr. Anyetei Boi-Duku has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Tutor Level) in the Department of Chemistry Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Caiphas Kwame Kenney has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Christian Barnes has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. E. K. Pomevor has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Edward Ankapong has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Science Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Elias Kossi Kaiza has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Emmanuel Ofori has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Ficus Gyasi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Francis Amankwah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of

Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Francis K. Asilevi has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Languages Education, COLTEK of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Franklin Benjamin Appiah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Department of Languages Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Joseph Ampratwum has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Kojo Adu Danquah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of ICT Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Rabbi Darko has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Assistant Lecturer Level Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Robert Amponsah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Saeed Mohammed Owusu has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Management Studies Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Sananika Libarboe has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Sebastian K. Amegashie has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Ewe Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Stephen Kojo Adamtey has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mr. Thomas Oduro-Kwarteng has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Assistant Lecturer Level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mrs. Cecilia Quansah has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Lecturer Level) in the Department of Languages Education (COLTEK) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Mrs. Juliana Boateng Ohene has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Senior Lecturer Level) in the Institute for Teacher Education and Continuing Professional Development (ITECPD) of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Nana Professor Frimpong Mensah has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Associate Professor Level) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Prof. F. A. Joppa has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Associate Professor Level) in the Department of French Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Prof. Matthew Caurie has been offered appointment to teach on parttime basis (Professor Level) in the Department of Home Economics Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Professor Charles Antwi Boasiako has been offered appointment to teach on part-time basis (Associate Professor Level) in the Department of Construction and Wood Technology Education of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

OFFER OF POST-RETIREMENT CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Col. Anthony Kofi Asare has been offered a Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Assistant Registrar in the Security Services Directorate for a period of one (1) academic year from October 4, 2017 to September 30, 2018.

Mr. Godwin K. Akpa has been offered a Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Assistant Registrar in the Division of Human Resource for a period of one (1) academic year from October 2, 2017 to September 30, 2018.

Rev. Eldad Newlove Bonney has been offered a Post-retirement contract appointment as Senior Lecturer in the Department of Psychology and Education for a period of one (1) academic year from November 1, 2017 to September 30, 2018.

OFFER OF SABBATICAL APPOINTMENT

Assoc. Prof. Akanbi Mudasiru Ilupeju has been offered Sabbatical Appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Department of French Education in the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

Assoc. Prof. Samuel Olufemi Adebule has been offered Sabbatical Appointment as Associate Professor in the Department of Department of Psychology and Education in the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

PROMOTION

The underlisted persons have been promoted to various grades as indicated below

Name	Present Grade	Department
Dr. Ebenezer Henry Brew-Riverson Jnr.	Senior Lecturer	Department of Theatre Arts
Dr. Faustina Brew	Senior Lecturer	Department of Theatre Arts
Mr. Abraham Teye Otoo	Chief Mechanic	Transport Section

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. Adolf Okine Addae	Principal Accounting Assistant	College of Languages Education
Mr. Adolf Sagary Nokoe	Principal Administrative Assistant	IDeL - (Axim Study Centre)
Mr. Albert A. Wornyo	Senior Lecturer	Department of Communication and Media Studies
Mr. Alex Bentil	Senior Guard	College of Languages Education
Mr. Alfred Otabil	Senior Administrative Assistant	Estate Section
Mr. Benjamin Ghartey	Chief Driver	ITECPD
Mr. Charles Atambire Alubokin	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Collins Fiifi Arthur	Senior Mechanic	Transport Section
Mr. Daniel Acquah	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Daniel Dadzie	Senior Guard	College of Languages Education
Mr. Daniel Kobina Essel	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. David Yaw Wasah	Senior Steward	Division of Publications and Communication
Mr. Ebenezer Amoah	Senior Security Officer	College of Languages Education
Mr. Emmanuel Asafo	Senior Assistant Registrar	Records Management Unit
Mr. Fiifi Acquah	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Foster E. Atigah	Driver Grade I	College of Languages Education
Mr. Francis Ohene Boateng	Senior Lecturer	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies
Mr. George Aidoo	Foreman	College of Languages Education

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mr. Isaac Tetteh	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Ishmael Oppong	Senior Driver	Division of Human Resource
Mr. John Abrokwah	Junior Hall Assistant I	College of Languages Education
Mr. John Budu	Foreman	College of Languages Education
Mr. Michael Appoh	Senior Guard	College of Languages Education
Mr. Michael Quaye	Chief Driver	College of Languages Education
Mr. Newton Selorm Ayawli	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Osei-Bediako Appau	Senior Assistant Registrar	College of Agriculture Education
Mr. Paul Ackom	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Pious Asamoah	Junior Hall Assistant I	College of Languages Education
Mr. Raymond Bentum Boison	Senior Assistant Registrar	Division of Academic Affairs
Mr. Richard Mensah	Senior Guard	College of Languages Education
Mr. Robert Turkson	Departmental Assistant I	Internal Audit
Mr. Simon Amo Eduah	Department Assistant I	Office of the Registrar
Mr. Solomon Awui	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mr. Victor Francis Darbah	Senior Lecturer	Department of Chemistry Education
Mr. Yarhands Dissou Arthur	Senior Lecturer	Department of Interdisciplinary Studies
Mr. Yusif Moro	Senior Driver	Transport Section
Mrs. Edith Sena Dzormeku	Administrative Assistant	IDeL - Hohoe Study Centre

Name	Present Grade	Department
Mrs. Faustina Oduro Amissah	Senior Administrative Assistant	Division of Human Resource
Mrs. Felicity Offei- Gyekyi	Administrative Assistant	Finance Office
Mrs. Jemimah Wallace	Administrative Assistant	University Library
Mrs. Mercy Abeka Boadi	Senior Administrative Assistant	IDeL - ATRACO Study Centre
Mrs. Monica Tetteh	Administrative Assistant	Faculty of Educational Studies
Mrs. Rawlincia Asabre Maclean	Administrative Assistant	ITECPD
Mrs. Veronica Adu- Brobbey	Senior Lecturer	Department of Management Studies Education
Ms. Efua Koramah Kyei	Junior Hall Assistant I	College of Languages Education
Ms. Geogeitte Ankomah	Campus Guard Grade I	College of Languages Education
Ms. Grace Coleman	Administrative Assistant	Finance Office
Ms. Herty Asante	Principal Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education
Ms. Justivive Arko Cobbah	Senior Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education
Ms. Mary Antobam	Senior Administrative Assistant	Division of Academic Affairs
Ms. Mary Kuranchie	Principal Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education
Ms. Mercy Z. Otoo	Assistant Porter	College of Languages Education

Name	Present Grade	Department
Ms. Nancy Williams	Departmental Assistant I	Department of Mathematics Education
Ms. Portia Nkrumah	Principal Administrative Assistant	College of Languages Education
Ms. Winnefred Manford	Senior Administrative Assistant	Department of Music Education
Rev. Eldand Newlove Bonney	Senior Lecturer	Department of Psychology and Education

RE-INSTATEMENT

Management of the University of Education, Winneba has decided to rescind its decision and therefore reinstate Mr. Benjamin Makimilua Tiimub with retrospective effect from October 1, 2017

REGULARISATION OF APPOINTMENT

Ms. Ruth Aya Bondzie has had her appointment regularised as Cleaner in the Estate Section, University of Education, Winneba

RENEWAL OF CASUAL APPOINTMENT

Mr. Achuma Richmond, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Adompkeka Atinga, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Afaro Alfred, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Agyemang Badu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Akanbasi Agpelebe, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Akondor Agana, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Akwesi Nketiah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Ali Awanka, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Augustina Azumah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Awuni Akadeleba, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Ayarede Keniso,, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Bawa Azubide, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Boniface Dapla, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Cletus Kuubepuore, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Daniel Agbanga, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Diligent Donkor, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Emmanuel Afful Yorke, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Emmanuel Kofi Ghartey, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Eric Awindow, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Evans Kyere, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Felix Apoesi, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Francis Aweh, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Francis Borneo, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Francis Duah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Francis Mensah Apreku, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Frank Appiah, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Frank Fordjour, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Gideon Tetteh, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Godfred Adjei, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Harkim Alhassan, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Iddrisu Yuobi, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Isaac Marfo, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Isaac Zakari, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Joseph Boateng Marfo, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Joshua Akintara, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kennedy Motaauk Tuur, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kojo Seifa, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwabena Nsiah, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwaku Agyemang, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwaku Appiah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwaku Bonsu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwaku Gyimah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Kwame Mensah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Michael Mawunyo, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Michael Mba Asaa, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Patrick Asante, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Paul Bulsah, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Peter Nyaabita, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Philip Oppong, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Raymond Webekra, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Richard Kwateng, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Richard Yao Ekpe, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Samuel Ateble, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Samuel Boateng, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Samuel Tetteh, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Seth Afrifa, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Shrafiwu Mohammed, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Sulley Nabire, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Sumaila Mohammed, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Sunday Gariba, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. William Scott, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Yaw Konadu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Mr. Yaw Sekyere, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Ms. Abigail Adomako, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Aboma Biki, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Adwoa Adoma, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Agnes abena Agyakomah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Akua Afriyie, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Akua Hawa, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Charlotte Agyemang, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Comfort Apomagyei, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Comfort Serwah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Debora Owusu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Mr. Emmanuel Bondzie, Casual Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had his appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date he assumed duty.

Ms. Eunice Owusu Banahene, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Felicia Attakora, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Florence Anokye, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Georgina Owusu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Janet Boakye, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Janet Boateng, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Josephine Kusi, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Juliet Owusu, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Lucy Amponsah, Casual Cleaner in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Mary Akomeah, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Mary Akosua Sarpong, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

Ms. Naomi Sarpong, Casual Cleaner/Labourer in the University of Education, Winneba has had her appointment renewed for a period of three (3) months with effect from the date she assumed duty.

RENEWAL OF CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Dr. Charlotte Fofo Lomotey of the Department of Applied Linguistics has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of four (4) academic years with effect from October 1, 2017.

Dr. Emmanuel Carsamer of the Department of Economics Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Dr. Kwame Ansong-Gyimah of the Department of Information Technology (COLTEK) has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 1, 2017.

Dr. Peter Paa-Kofi Yalley of the Department of Construction and Wood Technology has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 1, 2017.

Mr. Bashiru Mohammed of the IEDE, Wa Study Centre has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of one (1) academic year with effect from August 1, 2017.

Mr. Daniel Danso Essel of the Department of ICT Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 1, 2017.

Mr. Daniel Seth Oduro of the Department of Electrical & Auto Tech. Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of four (4) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Frank Owusu Sekyere of the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. George Asabre Maclean of the Department of Music Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. George Obeng of the Department of Accounting Studies has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Isaac Owusu-Mensah of the Department of Science Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of four (4) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Michael K. Twum-Ampomah of the University Relations Office has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Patrick Reeks of the Division of Academic Affairs has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Paul Kobina Effrim of the Department of Psychology and Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of four (4) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. Peter Adam Pazzack of the Department of Gur-Gonja Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mr. William Kwasi Boachie of the Department of Accounting Studies Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Mrs. Christina Ammah of the Department of Psychology and Education has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 1, 2017.

Mrs. Salome Praise Otami of the Department of Early Childhood Education has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of five (5) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Ms. Emma Darkoa Aikins of the School of Graduate Studies has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Ms. Felicia Takrama of the School of Creative Arts has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of three (3) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Ms. Obaapanin Oforiwaa Adu of the Gender Mainstreaming Directorate has had her contract appointment renewed for a period of six (6) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

Nana Yaw Gyapong of the Department Art Education has had his contract appointment renewed for a period of two (2) academic years with effect from October 2, 2017.

RENEWAL OF PART-TIME CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Ms. Debora Assiamah has had her part-time appointment renewed (Senior Administrative Assistant level) in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies of the University of Education, Winneba for the 2017/2018 academic year.

RENEWAL OF POST-RETIREMENT CONTRACT APPOINTMENT

Dr. Edward K. Kwakyi has had his post-retirement contract appointment renewed as Consultant in the University Clinic for a period of one (1) academic year.

RESIGNATION

Ms. Naomi Mensah of College of Agriculture Education has resigned from the service of the University with effect from August 30, 2017.

REVIEW OF STATUS

Mr. Mark Millas Coffie has had his status reviewed to Lecturer with effect from October 9, 2017.

Mr. Yaw Adu Achiaw has had his status reviewed to Accountant with effect from October 9, 2017.

Mrs. Janet Acheampong Otoo has had her status reviewed to Accountant with effect from October 9, 2017.

STUDY LEAVE WITH PAY

Mr. Emmanuel Dogbey of the Department of Ewe Education has been granted study leave with pay for three (3) academic years tenable at the Kenyatta University, Nairobe, Kenya, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D Literature in English from September 1, 2017 to September 1, 2020.

Mr. Gabriel Asampana Akalary-Yine of the College of Agriculture Education has been granted study leave with pay for four (4) academic years tenable at the College of Technology Education, Kumasi, to pursue a programme leading to the award of B.Sc. Automobile Technology Education from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2020.

Mr. Jonas Akumtalibey of the College of Technology Education, Kumasi has been granted study leave with pay for two (2) academic years tenable at the College of Technology Education, University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of MBA Organizational Behaviour and Human Resource Management from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2019.

Mrs. Anitha Oforiwah Adu-Boahen of the Department of History Education has been granted study leave with pay for three (3) academic years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Arts Education from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2020

Mrs. Patricia Mawusi Amos of the Department of Psychology and Education has been granted study leave with pay for two (2) academic years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Guidance and Counselling from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2019

Ms. Alexandriana Hammond of the IEDE, Kumasi Girls Study Centre has been granted study leave with pay for three (3) academic years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Business Administration (Human Resource Option) from September 1, 2017 to July 31, 2020

Ms. Ann Akpene Afenu of the Division of Human Resource has been granted study leave with pay for two (2) academic years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of MBA Human Resource Management from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2019.

Ms. Cynthia Logogye of the Department of English Education has been granted study leave with pay for one (1) academic year tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in English Language from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2018.

Ms. Deborah Appiah of the Department of Gur-Gonja has been granted study leave with pay for one (1) academic year tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of MBA (Organisational Behaviour and Human Resource from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2018.

Ms. Dorcas Nketiah of the College of Agriculture Education has been granted study leave with pay for two (2) academic years tenable at the University of Cape Coast, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Bachelor of Management Studies from September 1, 2017 to September 1, 2019.

Ms. Hariet Sarfo-Ampaabeng of the College of Agriculture Education has been granted study leave with pay for two (2) academic years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of BBA Human Resource Management from September 1, 2017 to August 31, 2019.

Ms. Nana Akosua Owusu-Ansah of the Department of Mathematics Education has been granted study leave with pay for three (3) academic years tenable at the University of Education, Winneba, to pursue a programme leading to the award of Ph.D in Mathematics Education from August 1, 2017 to July 31, 2020.

TRANSFERS

The following persons have been transferred to the new office indicated against their names

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Mr. Amos Amanoo Assistant Registrar	Department of Theatre Arts	Faculty of Foreign Languages and Communication
Mr. Baffour Kyei Amoah Principal Administrative Assistant	Ghartey Hall	Assin Foso Study Centre, IDeL
Mr. Bennert Baffoe Chief Driver	Office of the Registrar	Works and Physical Development
Mr. Daniel K. Essel Chief Driver	Finance Office	Transport Pool
Mr. Humphrey Kwetey Senior Driver	Estate Section	Office of the Registrar
Mr. Kojo Asare Chief Driver	Department of Home Economics Education	Estate Section
Mr. Moses Ansah Chief Driver	Office of the Vice- Chancellor	Transport Pool
Mr. Paul Kuut Tindan Head Conservancy Labourer	Health and Sanitation Section, Winneba Campus	College of Technology Education, Kumasi
Mr. Samuel Sagoe- Enninful Driver Grade I	Works and Physical Development	Department of Home Economics Education
Mr. Seth Owusu Asare Senior Administrative Assistant	Transport Section	Finance Office
Mr. Simon Adzokpe Chief Driver	Office of the Vice- Chancellor	Transport Pool
Ms. Deborah Essiful Principal Hall Assistant	IDeL, Assin Fosu Study Centre	Ghartey Hall

Name/Designation	Old Office	New Office
Ms. Evelyn Gorman Senior Administrative Assistant	Finance Offie	Transport Section

UPDATE OF RECORDS

Dr. Albert Kotawoke Awopone of the Department of Automotive and Electrical Technology has successfully completed a Ph.D in Electrical and Electronics Engineering programme at the Brunel University of London, UK.

Dr. Andrews Ofori-Birikorang of the Department of Crop and Soil Sciences Education has successfully completed a Ph.D in Plant Pathology programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.

Dr. Emmanuel M. J. Tamanja of the NCRIBE has successfully completed a Doctor of Philosophy programme at the Technische Universitat Dortmund, Germanay.

Dr. Emmanuel Osei Sarpong of the Department of HPERS has successfully completed a Ph.D in Human Kinetics programme at the University of Ilorin .

Dr. Isaac Brako of the Department of Political Science Education has successfully completed a Ph.D in Social Studies programme at the University of Education, Winneba.

Dr. Stephen Larbi-Koranteng of the Department of Crop and Soil Sciences Education has successfully completed a Ph.D in Plant Pathology programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.

Mr. Augustine Tandoh of the Security Section has successfully completed a Bachelor of Science in Mathematics Education programme at the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. Esidu Moro Asante of the Works and Physical Development has successfully completed a Master of Science in Construction Management programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.

Mr. Geoffrey Mensah of the Finance Section has successfully completed a Master of Business Administration (Finance Option) programme at the University of Ghana, Legon.

Mr. George Bentil of the Student Affairs has successfully completed a Bachelor of Education in Early Childhood programme at the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. George Obir of the Works and Physical Development has successfully completed a Technician Associate Member programme at the Institute of Engineering and Technology, Ghana (IET).

Mr. Jacob Nii Kotey Amon of the Works and Physical Development has successfully completed a Technician Associate Member programme at the Institute of Engineering and Technology, Ghana (IET).

Mr. John Afriyie Mensah of the Works and Maintenance Department has successfully completed a Bachelor of Technology in Building Technology programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.

Mr. Samuel Plange-Rhule of the Sogakope Study Centre, IDeL has successfully completed a Master of Art (Human Resource Development) programme at the University of Cape Coast.

Mr. Shadrack Nkatiah of the Finance Office has successfully completed a Chartered Management Accountant programme at the Chartered Institute of Management Accountant (UK).

Mr. Stephen K. Acquaye-Pratt of the Ghartey Hall Block 'A' has successfully completed a Master of Arts in Educational Leadership programme at the University of Education, Winneba.

Mr. William F. Commey of the University Library has successfully completed a Master of Arts in Information Studies programme at the University of Ghana, Legon.

Ms. Evelyn Gorman of the Transport Section has successfully completed a Master of Business Administration (Human Resource Option) programme at the University of Cape Coast.

Ms. Theresa Gyebi of the Internal Audit has successfully completed a Master of Business Administration (Accounting Option) programme at the Wisconsin University College of Ghana, Accra.

Mr. Stephen Larbi-Koranteng (PhD) of the College of Agriculture Education has successfully completed a Ph.D in Plant Pathology programme at the Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Kumasi.

VACATION OF POST

Dr. Samuel A. Atintono's position has been declared vacant from November 10, 2017 for absenting himself from work without permission since November 10, 2017.

Mr. Peter Agyeman's position has been declared vacant from July 23, 2017 for absenting himself from work without permission since July 23, 2017.

WITHDRAWAL OF ALLOWANCES AS HEAD OF DEPARTMENT

Dr. (Mrs) Esther Nana a. Wiafe Akenten's appointment as Ag. Head of Department, Interdisciplinary Studies at the College of Languages Education for the 2017/2018 academic year has been withdrawn due to non-existence of the department.

